
 

 

 
Barcelona, September 16th  2019 

 

 
 

 
 

SIGNIFICANT EVENT 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Almirall, S.A. (“ALM”), in accordance with the Spanish Securities Markets Law, notifies the 
following: 
 
Almirall announced today that Mike McClellan will join as new CFO on November 11, 2019.  
 
He will succeed David Nieto, who has decided to step down from his role as CFO. David will 
ensure a smooth transition with Mike over the next period. 
 
Mike is currently Group CFO and Executive Vice President at Teva based in Tel Aviv, Israel. 
Before being nominated Group CFO at Teva in 2017, he was Senior Vice President and CFO of 
the Global Specialty Medicines business.  
 
Before joining Teva, Mike had a long and distinguished career in the Sanofi Group, where he 
was CFO for Sanofi North America from 2012 to 2015 and CFO for Sanofi Europe from 2010 to 
2012. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Pablo Divasson del Fraile 
Investor Relations  
investors@almirall.com  
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